
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

In accordance with Sec. 5 ILCS 120/2.02 of the Illinois Open 

Meetings Act, notice is hereby given that the Tree Board has 

canceled the regularly scheduled meeting that was to be held on 

Monday, May 15, 2023, at 1:00 pm and Monday, June 19th at 

1:00 p.m. at the Stover Visitor Center, 1000 Ray Moses Drive, 

Aurora, IL 60505.  

The next meeting will be held on Monday, July 17, 2023, at 1:00 

pm at Stover Visitor Center, 1000 Ray Moses Drive, Aurora, IL 

60505. 

Questions about the cancelation of this meeting may be directed 

to the Mayor’s Office at 630-256-3010 or email 

mayorsoffice@aurora.il.us. 

 

Posted this 5th day of May 2023. 

Alex Voigt 

Alex Voigt, City Staff Liaison 
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